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Please do not approve the discharge permit for Montea Devide. Please keep Boysen 
Reservoir free of that toxic waste. They can find some other way to dispose of their waste, and if
not, the project is not economically viable. The citizens of Wyoming are not obligated to subsidize
their investment by accepting their byproducts - waste.
 


